
Vaughan Fire & Rescue Service 

Fire Chief Deryn Rizzi 
Email:  deryn.rizzi@vaughan.ca  

DATE: April 20, 2020 

TO: Hon. Mayor and Members of Council 

FROM: Fire Chief Deryn Rizzi 

RE:  COMMUNICATION – April 21, 2020 / Committee of the Whole (2) 
Item No. 6, Study of Potential Regionalization of York Region Fire 
Service 

Purpose 

To recommend revisions to the Purpose and Recommendation section of Item No. 6, Study 

of Potential Regionalization of the York Region Fire Service report.  

Recommendation:  

The Fire Chief of Vaughan Fire and Rescue Service recommends:  

1. That the Purpose of Item No. 6, Committee of the Whole, April 21, 2020 be replaced

with:

“To seek Committee consideration to a proposed study for the potential creation of a

Regional Fire Service as requested by the Regional Municipality of York”.

2. That Recommendation 1 of Item No. 6, Committee of the Whole, April 21, 2020 be

replaced with:

“That Committee provide direction with respect to the proposed Study of

Regionalization of York Region Fire Service”.

Background: 

For reasons of clarity, the revisions are recommended in order to state the intent of the 

report.  

Respectfully submitted,  

Deryn Rizzi, B.A., B.Ed., MDEM, CMM III 
Fire Chief 

C: Mary Reali, Acting City Manager and Deputy City Manager, Community Services 
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